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CONTRACTORS BOARD CONGRATULATES KEVIN BURKE & BRYCE CLUTTS 
ON RECOGNITION AS ‘MOST RESPECTED LEADERS’ 

 

Las Vegas and Reno, NV. – In a testament to their careers, community contributions, mentorship, 

and entrepreneurial accomplishments, the Nevada State Contractors Board extends its proudest 

congratulations to former Board Chairman Kevin Burke and current Commission on Construction 

Education member Bryce Clutts for their continued excellence in leadership and workforce 

development. 

 

“It is a noteworthy moment for the construction industry when two of our industry leaders are 

recognized among the top ten by Nevada Business Magazine for their excellence in communication, 

integrity, community involvement, and decision-making abilities,” said Executive Officer David 

Behar. “The Contractors Board has seen the leadership contributions of both Kevin Burke and Bryce 

Clutts first-hand in their roles with our agency and could not be more pleased with the opportunity 

to recognize all they do for our industry and state. Congratulations to both; you continue to exemplify 

what our industry stands for and seeks to achieve.” 

 

Kevin Burke is the CEO of Burke Construction Group, a general contractor specializing in 

comprehensive construction management and sustainable building services. He was Chairman and 

member of the Nevada State Contractors Board from 2008-2019. Burke co-founded Matter Real 

Estate Group in 2018 and currently serves on the Board of Directors for the Nevada Contractors 

Association, Associated General Contractors and the UNLV Foundation Board of Trustees.  

 

Bryce Clutts is the President, Chief Executive Officer, and Managing Partner of Metcalf Builders, 

which he joined in 2018. With more than 30 years’ experience in construction, he was appointed to 

the Commission on Construction Education in December of 2023, helping to distribute construction 

education grants across to educational and construction-focused programs across the State. Clutts’ 
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career holds connections to Vistage, the Economic Development Authority of Western Nevada 

(EDAWN), NAIOP of Northern Nevada, Northern Nevada Development Authority, Nevada Builder’s 

Alliance and the Associated General Contractors of Nevada, among others. 

 

For additional details on their award and other recipients honored, please read the Nevada Business 

Magazine’s online article. 

# # # 
 

The Nevada State Contractors Board is committed to ensuring the integrity and professionalism of the 
construction industry in Nevada. The NSCB has the responsibility to promote quality construction by Nevada 
licensed contractors through a regulatory licensing system designed to protect the health, safety and welfare 
of the public. For more information about the Nevada State Contractors Board, please visit www.nscb.nv.gov.   
 

Follow the Board on Facebook, Twitter, LinkedIn, and Instagram. 
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